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A d~ttlngulJhed group 11 the annual meeting of the National Council on 
flm11y lelationr. ir. Jeen in thir. picture. Shown here are (from the left) Wallace C. 
Fulton, the newly elected president of the Council; Or. Mildred Morv•n of Black 
Mounteln, 1 peat president of the Council; Dr Edward Staple•, Nuhvil le, Tenn , 
prHident of the Southeutern Counc•l on Family Relationr.; M,.. , J . L~nard Mid · 
d leton, Raleegh, prHident of the N. C. Family life Council; Blaine Porter, newly 
eleded presldent .. led of the National Coundl; and Dr, David R Mace, retiring 
prer.edent of the Coundl All except Mr Porter will be on the program of the 
forthtoming annual conference of the N C Family Ufe Councll meeting Jointly 
wlth the Southe11tern Counce! In Raleigh, October 21 -23 . See pa ' 8 end 9) 
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Or. and Mrs. David R. Mace were en­
joyable in fellowship during the week. 
Or. Mace, a noted authority and author 
in the field of Family Relations, per­
sided as president of the National 
Council. 

This modernistic auditorium of the 
University of Connecticut located at 
Storrs housed the General Sessions of 
the National Council on Family Rela­
tions. 

Nationa l Council On 
Family Relations 

Meets In 
Connecticut 

Many families from across the coun­
try attended the annual meeting of the 
National Council on Family Relations 
held in Connecticut. Here are the parts 
of some of the North Carolina fam ilies 
which could be located at any one 
time on that spacious lake-centered 
campus of the University. The group 
includes: the Rev. and Mrs . William E. 
Bobbitt, Jr. , Charlotte; Mr. and Mrs. 
James H. Banbury, Charlotte, and their 
three children-Rosalind, Jimbo and 
Bruce; and J. Leonard Middleton, Ral· 
eigh, and the Middleton children­
Marilyn and Jacilyn. 
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Part of North Carolina's banne r d e le­
gation seen at the National Counci l on 
ft~mily Relations meeting in Storrs, 
Conn. (From the left) Kate Garne r, 
Greensboro, secretary of the N. C. 
Family Life Council; Dr. Mildred Mor­
gan, Black Mountain, co-chairman of 
the program committee for the forth· 
coming annual conference of the N. C. 
Council; Dr. Dan Hobbs, Gre ensboro; 
Frances Jordan, Raleigh, Family Life 
Specialist, N. C. Agriculture Extension 
Service; and Mrs. J . Leonard Middle-
ton, Raleigh, president of the N. C. 
Family Life Council. 

Mrs. Sy lv ia Aho, instructor in Home 
Manage me nt in the De partme nt of 
Home Eco nomics of the University of 
Connecticut, shows clothing designed 
espe cially for children w ith various 
handicaps. 

One among the many emphases 
during the annual meeting of the Na­
tional Council on Family Relations was 
upon especially designed homes, equip· 
ment and clothing for the handicapped. 
Inspecting this kitchen designed es· 
pecially for the handicapped mother 
in a wheel chair, are Frances Jordan, 
Raleigh, Family Relations Specialist of 
the N. C. Agriculture Extension Serv­
ice, and Dr. Ruth Hoeflin, associate di­
rector of the School of Home Economics 
of Kansas State University and the in· 
coming secretary of the National Coun­
cil. 
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